Dear colleagues

On behalf of the Organizing committee of 37th Annual meeting

of the Society of the Study of Pathophysiology of Pregnancy,

Organisation Gestosis, I would like to invite you to Zagreb.

We are all aware of the serious problems in clinical practice caused by

EPH gestosis and pre eclampsia. During last decade, numerous publications

appeared in literature all trying to help in understanding pathophysiology

and finding the best way of management for such patients.

However, despite serious improvements, we are still facing so many unexpected

problems, and out "battle" for the benefits of the mother with EPH gestosis

and her unborn child still continue.

The importance of the EPH gestosis in clinical practice is well recognized all around

the world, and despite different nomenclatures used in the different areas,

we all are fighting the same problem. Therefore, this meting is an excellent opportunity

to discuss recent development and results as well as an ideal place to meet

world experts in this field.

This meeting continues the tradition for a number of years.

The scientific program is designed to fulfill the needs of all specialties involved

in the diagnosis and management of gestosis, including basic scientists, obstetricians,

neonatologists and anesthetists with the main point - reduction of maternal and

perinatal mortality and morbidity caused by this pregnancy disorder.

However, we will also expand this subject and include general physicians, ophthalmologists,

hematologists, and all other specialties involved, as the team work is mandatory

in management to achieve the best outcome.

I wish you a warm welcome.

Ratko Matijevic

Congress president

